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From: Dan Ward

To: banderson@asm,state.nv

Ce: Karen Kavanau

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2003 3:23 PM
Subject: AB242

Assemblyman Anderson
Chairman Assembly Judiciary Committee

PDear Chairman Anderson

As President of the Nevada Judges Association, I am writting in support of AB242. This bill as
proposed, would provide much needed support to the Administrative Office of the Courts, which
would in furn continue to support the lower courts in the areas of education, technology, forms
and procedures. As our state continues to grow and suffer though these tough economic times, we
must continue to search for ways to continue to serve the public.

I will be unable to attend the hearing, but will be available to assist if needed.
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